
             

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 0104/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                     DATE: 11/03/25 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be conducting an Art exam between 

17th to 19th March 2025. To help your child prepare, please note that the exam will 

cover one of the following three topics: 

 

1. Draw a My Happy Garden. 

2. Create a cartoon character of your choice. 

3. Make a fish swimming in a pond. 

 

Students will be given one of these topics to complete during the exam. 

Instructions: 

• Start with light pencil sketching before colouring. 

• Use proper colours according to real-life objects. 

• Add small details like water bubbles, leaves, or patterns. 

Remember: Be creative and have fun! 

Additionally, please ensure that your child brings the following art materials to school 

on the day of the exam:  Pencils, Erasers, Sketch pens, Crayons.  

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


